Rosenberg Corey

From: Shanya Donnadelle <FinderSMD@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:52 PM

To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney

Subject: VOTE YES on HB2004!

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,

| am a tenant in and a resident of Portland. Our rents are increasing much faster than our wages. It is getting
harder and harder to afford to live in this great city. Please consider the rights and the well-being of your
constituents when voting to pass HB 2004. We work hard, we pay taxes and we are the life-blood of the state
of Oregon and all of its communities. By passing HB2004, you are not only protecting renters, but you are
protecting the diversity and vitality of Oregon. Please vote yes on HB2004!!!

Thank you,
Shanya D.



